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The aim of the Pathways and Partnership Subgroup is to supp ort Barnsley Safeguarding Adults Board (BSAB) work by 
making sure that good policies and procedures are written and used to keep adults safe from abuse or neglect. 
Date of last meeting: 12.12.2018 

What’s working well? 

Writing new guidance to make sure that 
professionals understand what advocates can 
do to help people during the safeguarding 
process and to know when they should 
appoint an advocate. 

Advertising campaigns to raise awareness of 
simple actions that people can take in their 
own  lives and communities to help keep 
others safe from abuse or neglect. 

Looking at how different organisations can 
help people who might be at risk of abuse or 
neglect to be less likely to be lonely or 
isolated. 

What we are thinking 
about’ 

How we help care homes 
and support to live at home 
services to prevent and 
treat pressure ulcers and 
how this links with 
safeguarding people at risk. 

What action has been taken? 

Guidance is being developed with 
care homes and support to live at 
home services. 

Next Steps 

Finish writing guidance and ask 
care homes and support to live 
at home services  to let us 
know if it is helpful. 




